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Comments: To Whom It May Concern- The history of domestic animals grazing (and overgrazing) public lands is

well documented and has produced many decades of destruction of fragile environments. Sheep (and cattle) can

be grazed in much more scientific and environmentally friendly way by rotation of smaller plots of privately owned

lands. The American Public owns these lands and they should not be put to the sole discretion of a few land

owners who have overused this privilege.

 

Thank you,

 

Dan O'Keefe


